
City Administration 

August 22, 2011 

Honorable Representative Jeff Delzer 
Chairman 
Interim Government Services Committee 
c/o Brady A. Larson 
NO Legislative Council 
600 East Boulevard Avenue 
Bismarck, NO 58505-0360 

Dear Representative Delzer and members of the Government Services Committee: 

APPENDIXC 

During the last meeting of your committee I advised you that the city of Bismarck was 
willing to donate the necessary land for a relocation of the NO Highway Patrol Law 
Enforcement Training Academy. You asked whether or not the city would include a 
reversionary interest in the land in its grant. 

At this time the City Commission has not reached this determination. The Commission 
has resolved to provide the land free of charge if the training academy were to be 
relocated. The city is willing to discuss the specific terms of a land donation when a 
definitive proposal for the training center is available for discussion. 

I look forward to further discussion with you on this topic at your option. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
W. C. Wocken 
City Administrator 
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